
TOWN OF LUMBERLAND NOTICE OF  
 TOWN BOARD MEETING CHANGES FOR 

OCTOBER 2020 
 

The Town Board of the Town of Lumberland has 
rescheduled their regular monthly meeting scheduled for 
Wednesday, October 7, 2020 to Monday October 5, 2020 

in order to meet the requirements of the NYS 
Comptroller’s Office Budget Calendar. This meeting will 

begin at 7pm. 
The Town Board of the Town of Lumberland will hold a 

Special Meeting to meet with Department Heads to 
review the proposed 2020 budget and for any other 

business that may come before the Board on Wednesday, 
October 7, 2020 and Thursday, October 8, 2020.  The 

Thursday meeting will take place only if necessary. These 
meetings will begin at 6pm. 

All meetings will be held in the Town Hall, 1054 Proctor 
Road, Glen Spey, NY and are open to the public. 

Masks must be worn at all times and social distancing 
observed. 

 
By Order of the Town Board 

Town of Lumberland 
Laurie Terry 
Town Clerk 

September 2, 2020 
 


